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Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus. We are humbled and grateful for all God has done in
Africa in 2024. All of the honor and glory goes to Him for the wonderful things we have been
privileged to be a part of in His kingdom.   
 
The phase 1 remodel of the new headquarters church in Johannesburg has been completed. Our
first service in the new building will be January, 12th. We are expecting the God who built the
house to fill the house!  
 
We are also excited to say that the purchase of the mission house is complete. We are currently
busy with a few updates and purchasing furnishings but hope to move in within the coming
weeks. Thank you so much for the sacrificial giving that made this possible. 
 
It feels like 2024 was a foundational year for the work of God in Africa. 2025 is already looking
like it will be one of great harvest. Our vision is to see a great Apostolic Church built in the great
city of Johannesburg while continuing to invest in "faithful men who can teach others also." 
 

The Harvest is plenteous!!! God, send laborers.

God Bless,
The Stewart Family                                   
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